
January 20, 2022 

The General Manager  
Department of Corporate Services, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd.,  
1st Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Holding of Board Meeting of the Company  

We refer to the Company’s letter dated January 19,2022 on the subject matter. 

We are now enclosing the Copies of paper cutting of the Board Meeting Notice, which has published today, i.e., on January 

20,2022 in the “Business Standard” (all India Edition in English) and in ‘Aajkaal’ (in Vernacular) for your kind information, 

reference, and records.  

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For R S Software (India) Ltd. 

Vijendra Surana 
CFO & Company Secretary 

Encl.: As above. 
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